
May 23, 2014 

TE-PE OIL & GAS 
P.O. BOX 522 

CANTON, KANSAS 67428 
620-628-4428 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division-DIC Dept. 
130 S Market, Room 2078 
Wichita, KS 67202 

Dear Sirs: 

On May 21, 20141 received a very incomplete U-1 from Hawkins Oil Company. 
I have enclosed a copy of what was received by us in its entirety, not completed, no 
attachments, nothing else! I also have enclosed a copy of Te-Pe Oil & Gas page 4 from 
the U-1 of our Carter and Kramer, etc. leases in Sec 28 for reference. We have several 
Arbuckle and Kansas City producing wells on our leases and will hereby protest this 
application made by Hawkins Oil Company. 

Mr. Hawkins has not even made an intelligent attempt to make an application 
and it is insulting to me that he would even consider sending something such as this 
to us. I also am wondering how he came about getting so far as to have the permit 
number? 

If you would please let me know what he is doing I would appreciate it. I will 
also be in contact with Mr. J. Hunt Hawkins and convey my feelings to him. 

Terry P. Bandy, Owner/Operator 

TPB:cgb 

Encl. 

KCCWICHITA 

MAY 2 7 2014 
RECEIVED 


